
From: Olivia Simon <olivia@ward34.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 1:53 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Gift Disclosure 

  

  

Hi Steve,  

  

Parkside Realty dropped off two boxes of pastries at our office this morning (please see 

attached). We set them out for constituents at the front desk of our City Hall office.  

  

Kind regards,  

Olivia Simon (she/her) 

Communications & Policy Manager 

Office of the 34th Ward - Alderman Conway 

Sign up for the 34th Ward newsletter here! 
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